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From:
Sent: 14 January 2021 18:10
To: localplan
Subject: AGALA029 NETHERBARNS

CAUTION: External Email  

 
Dear Sir,  
I have been a regular visitor to Abbotsford over the years and have enjoyed both the house and the surrounding land. 
It is a place of beauty and solitude. 
I most strongly object to the proposal to build 45 houses in what is an area of natural beauty. 
I feel also that the plan to plant a thin screen of trees,which would take years to mature,to hide the development a 
very poor and inadequate proposal. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Alex C. McWhinnie 
 


